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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Jeffery Tronvold to the group.

Proposed Amendments Published for Comment

The Judicial Conference Advisory Committee on Bankruptcy Rules
has proposed amendments to Bankruptcy Rule 3015 and
adoption of a new Bankruptcy Rule 3015.1, and has asked that
they be circulated to the bench, bar, and public for comment. 
The proposed amendment to Rule 3015 would require use of a
mandatory national official chapter 13 plan form unless a district
adopts a local plan form that meets the requirements of proposed
new Rule 3015.1.  The proposed amendments and the rules
committee's report explaining the proposed changes are posted
on the Proposed Amendments Published for Public Comment
page of the federal judiciary's website.  The public comment
period ends October 3, 2016.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
http://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment

